
Wearing too many hats?
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Applying for a second job? Interested in writing a book, volunteering in the community, 
or teaching a class? Your agency may require prior approval before engaging in certain 
outside activities. As a federal Government employee, you have been placed in a 
position of trust and are held to a high standard of ethical conduct. 

For more information on the ethics laws regarding outside activities, please contact 
your agency’s ethics office.
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